FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL **Newsletter**



Summer Disco - Monday 19th June 2017

EYFS/KS1 - 3:15pm - 4:15pm KS2 - 4.30pm - 5.30pm

Price: £2.50 - This includes juice & a bag of sweets.

- **EYFS/KS1 children**: As the disco starts after school at 3:15pm please could you pay for the disco in advance if you wish your child to go. If payment has not been received by *Friday 16th June* we will assume your child is not going. Please send £2.50 in a sealed named envelope. EYFS/KS1 children will be given time at school to get changed before the disco. If your child is not going to the disco they can be collected at the usual time. Thank-you.
- **KS2 children**: can either pay in advance or pay on the door (£2.50).

Please complete and return the attached slip if you are paying in advance.

If you can help at the disco please contact the school office so that we can add your name to the list. Everyone is welcome and all help is greatly appreciated.

Summer Disco – reply slip Name of child: Year Group: I enclose £2.50 for the Summer Disco. Signed: ______

A huge thanks!

A big thank you to Mr Thompson for all his help and support in improving our school's garden area. It looks fabulous!

Another big thank you to the staff at Lloyds Bank who, as part of a community day, repainted the outside of EYFS and freshened up all the woodwork.

The 'Friends of the School' team for our upcoming summer events are:

Hayley Knight

- Monika Kulikjan

- Helen Speck

- Anne-Marie Driver

- Rob Thompson

- Sarah McKeith

- Jen Day

- Janet Paine

Please speak to them if you would like to offer your support, donate any prizes or have any suggestions for fundraising ideas. Alternatively, speak to a member of staff or contact us at: FOTS@newton-hill.org.uk

Thank you

Miss Harvatt & Mrs Neal